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Demolition of  Parks building 
planned in September 2004
King County protects public health and the 
environment by conveying and treating the region’s 
wastewater. The county’s Juanita Bay Pump Station, 
at 9290 Juanita Drive N.E., must be upgraded to meet 
wastewater pumping capacity and reliability needs for 
the next 50 years. 

The current pump station site is too small for a 
new pump station, so the King County Wastewater 
Treatment Division has acquired nearby property on 
93rd Avenue N.E. That property now contains a King 
County Parks maintenance building. During the month 
of September, the Parks building will be demolished to 
allow construction of the new pump station.

What can you expect during 
demolition?
• Demolition will take about a month.
• Construction will occur only on weekdays between 

7:00 am and 8:00 pm. Longer workdays will ensure 
that demolition can be completed as quickly as 
possible.

• Appropriate measures will be taken to protect 
neighbors, children, pets, bicyclists, and motorists 
on nearby streets and sidewalks.

• Erosion control measures will be used to minimize 
dust during and after demolition. 

What will happen next?
Following demolition of the Parks building, minor 
electrical work on the project site and in Juanita 
Beach Park (the construction staging area) will be 
completed. Construction of the new pump station is 
expected to begin in Spring 2005.

Questions?

Call the Juanita Bay
Pump Station 

24-Hour Information Line
206-205-3898

Juanita Bay Pump Station Vicinity Map
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Replacement Project Update

Questions?

Call the 24-hour information line: 206-205-3898
During business hours, please contact: Jennifer Kauffman, King County Wastewater 
Treatment Division, at 206-263-6029 or jennifer.kauffman@metrokc.gov
Visit the project website: http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/juanita/

Alternative formats available 206-263-6029 (voice) or 711 (TTY relay).
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